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Welcome Meeting – Monday 17 October 11am

Followed by the PTA Annual General Meeting

We would like to invite you to a welcome morning on Monday 17th October at 11am. This is 
an opportunity for you to meet the current PTA team and find out the role we play in 
supporting our School. We always welcome new members - maybe you would like to join, 
help with events, share ideas or opinions. However big or small you feel your role could be –
we need and welcome you.

We will also be holding a brief AGM addressing the following:

Recap of previous fundraising and accomplishments.

Projects and fundraising for the future

Re-election of committee members.

We look forward to seeing you.

PTA Team


